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June 22, 2023 

 

Angela Calvillo, Clerk  

Board of Supervisors  

City and County of San Francisco  

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 

San Francisco, CA 94103 

 

RE: File No. 230710 – Permit Issuance – Another Planet Entertainment LLC 

 

Dear Madam Clerk:  

 

The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) is pleased to support Another Planet 

Entertainment’s (APE) permit request for a second weekend of concerts in Golden Gate Park. Over 

the past 15 years, the Outside Lands Festival has attracted millions of visitors to San Francisco and 

the Bay Area, generating millions of dollars for the Recreation and Park Department, and the San 

Francisco economy as whole.  

 

The SFMTA plays a crucial role in the success of the festival by providing traffic control and transit 

service to move attendees safely and efficiently to and from the event, as well as reducing the 

impact on the surrounding neighborhoods. APE and the SFMTA have reached an agreement for 

the 2024 concert series that, in addition to reimbursing the SFMTA for the direct costs associated 

with supporting these events, will include a transit fee enabling ticketed attendees free access to 

Muni service. This fee is based on the successful model in place for Chase Center events.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of the expansion of the successful partnership between the City 

and APE, and for sharing this letter of support with the members of the Board of Supervisors.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jeffrey P. Tumlin 

Director of Transportation  

 

 

cc: Members, Board of Supervisors  
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